
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
SOLID WASTE DEPARTMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor cJ,;_ 
FROM: Sean B. Kelley, Assistant Borough Att~~eg 

Jack Maryott, Solid Waste Directo~fVl 

DATE: February 20, 2018 

RE: Amending Ordinance 2017-19-18, Appropriating $100,000 from the 
Solid Waste Capital Project Fund to Fund a Grant to Alaska Electric 
Energy Cooperative, Inc. for Landfill Gas to Energy Project and 
Enacting KPB 10.04.100 (Mayor) 

The administration respectfully requests the assembly approve the following 
amendment to this ordinance, as shown below. (Please note that the underlined 
language is new and crossed out language is to be deleted.) 

);;> Amend the 3rd whereas clause, as follows: 

WHEREAS, pursuant to federal regulations the borough must already will be 
required to collect and "destroy" landfill gas through flaring , or 
burning, the gas; and 


